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Office of the Secretary

May 4, 2012

M. Fazekas
State of Illinois

Re:  In the Matter of Key Hyundai of Manchester, LLC, and Hyundai of Milford, LLC
File No. 112 3204, Docket No. C-4358

Thank you for your letter commenting on the Federal Trade Commission’s proposed
consent agreement in the above referenced proceeding. The Commission has placed your
comment on the public record pursuant to Rule 4.9(b)(6)(ii) of the Commission’s Rules Of
Practice, 16 C.F.R. § 4.9(b)(6)(i1), and has given it serious consideration.

Your comment supports entry of the Commission’s proposed consent agreement. For
many of the same reasons identified in your comment, the Commission has determined that the
public interest would best be served by issuing the Decisions and Orders in final form. The final
Decisions and Orders and other relevant materials are available from the Commission’s website
at http://www.ftc.gov. It helps the Commission’s analysis to hear from a variety of sources in its
work, and we thank you again for your letter.

By direction of the Commission, Commissioner Ohlhausen not participating.

Donald S. Clark
Secretary



